
  

 

 

Christmas events at Boxgrove 

There will be a Christmas Fair held at school on Friday 8th December and we would love 

for as many people as possible to come! Please bring your spare change to help support 

the school. 

We would really appreciate donations of empty jam jars 

from now until the school fair. Please bring them to school 

and give them to either Mrs Dommett, Rebecca Wingate 

(Scarlett in Year 2’s mum) or Amy O’Leary (Jack in Year 2’s 

mum). 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

We will be hosting a Valentines Disco on Friday 2nd February! There will be an 

Early Years/Key Stage 1 disco and then a Key Stage 2 disco immediately after-

wards. Look out for more information after Christmas.  


